
New Marlborough Library Trustees Meeting-september 21,
2Afi
Brian called the meeting to order with all present.
The minutes were accepted.
Debbie reported that the State Aid Report had been completed
and mailed.
Jonathan Charow, Nova Computer Systems, sent three proposals
for 3 mos., 6 mos., and 12 months. Debbie will present the 12
month proposal of $4978, covering 3 new computers, upgrades,
accessories and labor, to the Friends at the next meeting.
The Film Summer Series ended successfully.
Debbie attended a meeting with the school district transportation
committee. The district will provide two" marshmellow,'buses
for transportation to the library for the class trips. The prA will
pay for the drivers and gas. Alecia Brazie and Melissa Bosworth
will be the drivers.
Busing for the afterschool programs will depend on the number
of empty seats on each bus.
The Scarecrow Making Event will take place october g rt I pm.
The Halloween Party will be held at the old Mill River
Cemetery on october 28 at 4 pm. There will be hayrides and a
bonfire at the school grounds. In case of rain, the event will be
held at the Meeting House.
We received a request from Town Hall to have the Annual
Report submitted by October 16.

We will meet on Monduy, October 16 at 10 am.
Respectfully submitted, Claudette Callahan


